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Swimming lessons will continue this week for 

Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3. 

Please make sure your child brings their 

swimming kit and towel into school. The school 

bus leaves prompt so please ensure your 

children arrive in school on time. We would urge 

all parents with Reception Class children to 

support their child in being self-sufficient with 

regards to getting changed. This will be a great 

help to ensure they get the maximum time 

possible in the pool. 

The annual fundraising Book Fayre will run 

in the school w/c Monday 7
th
 November.  All 

books purchased help the school directly as 

the school will receive free books for the 

library.  A second hand book sale will also 

run alongside the Book Fayre on Tuesday 

8
th
 and Thursday 10

th
 November.  Any 

donations of second hand books would be 

appreciated.  Thank you. 

 

 

A massive thank you to all those who 

donated cakes and cash for Hemihelp.  We 

raised a fantastic £315! Thanks 

 

 

Are you having a clear out before 

Christmas? Do you need to make some 

space?  EYFS desperately need 

donations of cars, dolls, dressing up, 

toys, pots, pans, gardening items and 

anything else you can spare to help give 

our EYFS areas a much needed 

makeover.  We will be having a 

donation table in the hall on Monday 

14
th
 November where any donations 

made would be greatly appreciated!  

Thank you. 

 

We will be celebrating Bonfire Night by 

having a Bangers & Mash day in school 

on Tuesday 8
th
 November for all those 

 children on school dinners.  
We are once again supporting Operation 

Christmas Child and are asking as many 

of you as possible to donate.  All you need 

to do is wrap and fill a shoebox with gifts 

for either a boy or girl and drop it into 

school before 11
th
 November.  Gifts could 

include toys, school supplies or hygiene 

items but SHOULD NOT include items 

such as toy guns, food, liquids, medicines, 

sharp items, etc.  More details can be 

found at www.samaritans-purse.org.uk. 

 

REMINDER: The Extreme Reading Challenge 

closing date is 9
th
 November.  Please email 

 entries to olsareadingchallenge@gmail.com. 

 

Advance notice that our annual Christmas Fair will be on Wednesday 

7
th
 Dec. If you would like to get involved and support the school, 

 please see Miss Thompson or Mrs. Hall-Murray.

 

http://www.samaritans-purse.org.uk/

